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24 June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Whole school fun day July 9th 
 

As you are aware, the last 16 months have been really challenging for everyone due to 

the Covid 19 pandemic, and for many different reasons. As a school, we intend to have 

a whole school fun day on Friday July 9th involving all the children at St Peter’s as a 

treat and a well done for all that they have had to cope with. Our thanks must go to 

the SPSA for allowing us funding for the day’s activities and hopefully, it will be a day 

of joy and fun for everyone. 

 

All children will be asked to wear mufti – the brighter the better. Please be aware 

that children may be participating in sports activities and jumping on bouncy castles 

and so appropriate clothing and footwear must be worn. 

 

The children will be in their year groups throughout the morning to ensure Covid 

safety is maintained. In the afternoon, we will be gathering on the school field for a 

whole school ‘socially distanced’  picnic. Please can all parents provide their child 

with a small picnic to eat with the rest of the school in the afternoon. This is not 

in place of a school lunch and we ask that you remember that picnics should be nut 

free and healthy. Picnics will need to be clearly labelled and separated from packed 

lunches. 

 

Please be aware that we will be eating outside and fingers crossed for a sunny day. 

For this reason, please avoid chocolate, as it will likely melt. Unfortunately, we are 

not able to invite parents to this event, due to Covid safety.  

 

Fingers crossed for a sunny day and lots of fun to be had by all. 
  
Kind regards, 
 

Caroline Barriball & Samantha Sandle 

Co-Headteachers 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 


